M.L. JAIN DEVELOPERS

23/B Sahid Surya Sen Road Mob — 9434051509
P.O. Berhampore Dist. Murshidabad email - mljaindevelopers@gmail.com

jainmickey2000@yahoo.com

Ref. No.:

Patg:-

To

The Authority
WBRERA
Kolkata

West Bengal

Declaration of not requiring NOC from Airport Authority of India

According to the guidelines laid down in the Airport Authority of India (AAl), it is not mandatory to
obtain clearance from AAl for the project “Bishnupur Enclave”,

Thanking you,
ML JAIN DEVELOPERS

Ay
" PARTNER

Anuj Jain

M.L. JAIN DEVELOPERS
West Bengal

Date: 08™ June, 2023



